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“CCHRCO NEWSLETTER OF THE YEAR CONTEST” 
 
The SERC Newsletter of the Year Award is presented in the following categories: 
 

 Small Public Housing Agency =  1-250 total units 
 Medium Public Housing Agency  =  251-500 total units 
 Large Public Housing Agency =  501-1500 total units 
 X Large Public Housing Agency = 1501 + total units 

 
Note – units include the total of all HUD assisted units (i.e. Public Housing & Section 8) 

 
Eligibility:  Public Housing Authorities that are members in good standing with CCHRCO 

and SERC-NAHRO. 
 
To Enter: 

1. Submit 3 copies of your newsletter published within the past 12 months. 
2. Newsletters will be judged on appearance, clarity, format, content and structure. 

 
ALL ENTRIES FROM NORTH AND SOUTH CAROLINA SHOULD BE 

MAILED DIRECTLY TO: 
 

Attention: Ivory N. Mathews 
Columbia Housing 
1917 Harden Street 

Columbia, South Carolina 29204 
 

OR 
 

Submit electronically as a PDF File to IMathews@columbiahousingsc.org.  
 

All entries must meet all contest rules and be received by TUESDAY, MAY 12, 2020 to 
be considered for the contest. Submissions received after the deadline or not containing 
all necessary documents cannot be considered. 
 
Please do not make your submissions directly to SERC-NAHRO. 
 
Winners will be announced at the Annual Conference President’s Banquet on Tuesday, August 25, 2020 at 
the Myrtle Beach Marriott Resort & Spa at Grande Dunes, Myrtle Beach, South Carolina.  The winners of 
each category will be submitted to SERC NAHRO. 
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